
  

 

 

 

 

16th July 2020 

CLASS 1C GROUPS 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As stated in Mrs Burke’s letter yesterday, children from each class have been split into 2 
groups for the first fortnight of the new school term in September. Siblings who also attend 
Milton Primary School will attend on the same days. We hope you appreciate that we are 
unable to change days/ groups.   

GROUP 1 
 

Wednesday 2nd September  
to Friday 4th September 2020 

GROUP 2 
 

Wednesday 9th September  
to Friday 11th September 2020 

Zane Baulch Maya Zelkowska 

Ava Drew Joseph Horsefield 

Kenny-Joe Sefton Jacob Trueman 

Danny Leith Jaden Bourne 

Ruby Whatley Jonathan Connor  

Carter-Jay Bill Lawrence Henson 

Alfie-jai Rogers Menna-Rose Cruise-Stock 

Jaxon Lewis Maddison Barwick 

Finley Watts Ayleah Francis 

Kai W-Brown Kian Hurley 

Kacie Campbell Joshua Harvey 

Dominic McNamee Emily Waite 

Briella Bale  

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

Please note that attendance is compulsory for all pupils from September. 

Children should enter and exit school via 1C’s classroom doors. This is two classroom’s down 
from Miss Allen’s classroom.  

Doors open 8:50-9:15am and Finish: 3:15pm.  

 

You have now all been set up on 1C’s dojos and should have received the invite notification.  

If there are circumstances that prevent you from sending your child back to school, and you 
haven’t already informed us, then please can you do so as soon as possible via Dojo or 
Seesaw. 

 

We cannot wait to see you all in September. We’re going to have a fantastic year!  

Best wishes, 

Miss Choo & Mrs Mills 

 


